
 

 I Spy, Safari Edition 
 

Adventure awaits you right here in Wilderness Lake Preserve!  
 

If you have a stuffed animal, any animal, place it in one of the front windows of your 
home. Make sure it is a window that you can see from the sidewalk. Take a picture of 
your stuffed animal in your window and send it to Hayley at hparker@wlplodge.com.  

 
This is the perfect opportunity to grab the whole family and take a stroll  

or a bike ride! While you are out and about, snap a picture of any and all  
stuffed animals you see in a window.  

Send these pictures to Hayley at hparker@wlplodge.com. 
 

The first ten residents to send in their pictures will receive  
Lodge Wilder-bucks to spend at the Lodge.  

What is a Lodge Wilder-buck you ask?  
When the Lodge reopens, a Lodge Wilder-buck may be used in place of the  

US Dollar to purchase items from the Wilderness Lake Preserve  
General Store and for DVD rentals.  

 
To minimize the exposure of transmitting the COVID-19 virus, the Lodge Staff will 

maintain a Wilder-buck database in lieu of mailing out the Wilder-bucks.   
  
 

Remember to send your pictures to Hayley at hparker@wlplodge.com. 
 

 


